Madison Cou_nty.

Comptroller

Memo

To: Trustmark National Bank
From: Ronny Lott
cc: Na'Son S. White

Date: July 15, 2022

Re: Access to Bank Accounts for Madison County Board of Supervisors

Madison County Board of Supervisors has a new County Administrator, Greg Higginbotham,
who will need the same access as the former county administrator, Shelton Vance. Since
Vance is no longer with Madison County Board of Supervisors, we ask you to terminate all
access Vance has to banking information for Madison County Board of Supervisors.

Should you have questions, please contact myself 601-859-1177 or Na'Son S. White at 601-
855-5580.



